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       CHURCH SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP AWARD 2 

             ‘MAKING A DIFFERENCE THROUGH CHRISTIAN VALUES’ 

 

 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Diocesan Board of Education, to inform you of your success in 

gaining the Diocese’s Church and School Partnership Award.  This has been agreed by the 

Board’s Executive Committee, and the Award will be presented during the school year.  

Very many congratulations on this achievement! 

 

The exploration of developing a programme of Christian Values, with Church schools and 

parishes working closely together, have provided a unique opportunity to build on the 

wonderful response to the original Church and School Partnership Award.  I am aware of 

how much endeavour, prayer and reflection has contributed to promoting a clear and 

uncompromising vision of the ways in which Christian Values can impact on shaping the 

lives of the children in school and also in the lives of the people in the wider parish 

community. 

 

The report presented by the Diocesan Adviser contained many impressive and creative 

ways in which Trinity St Peter’s, Holy Trinity and St Peter’s have worked so hard together to 

explore, nurture and live out a set of core values both in school and in the community. 

 

Please would you pass on my sincere congratulations and thanks to your governors and 

staff?  I have written in the same way to Revds Anne Taylor and Mark Stanford and asked 

that these sentiments be shared with the PCC and congregation. 

 

A member of the Education Department will make contact with you shortly to arrange a 

suitable date and time so that your Archdeacon can formally present the Award. 

 

With my blessings and prayers, 

 

 
 

 
 

Senior Diocesan Adviser for RE, Collective Worship and 

Christian Distinctiveness 

and SIAMS Manager 

 

Jonathan McCabe 

Trinity St Peter’s CE Primary School 

Paradise Lane 

Formby 

L37 7EJ 

 
17th October 2019 
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